
 
 

 
COMMUNITY PLANNING  BUILDING INSPECTION  PLAN REVIEW  ADMINISTRATION  PERMIT SERVICES  CODE ENFORCEMENT  FIRE INVESTIGATION 

KITTITAS COUNTY COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT SERVICES 
411 N. Ruby St., Suite 2, Ellensburg, WA  98926 

CDS@CO.KITTITAS.WA.US 
Office (509) 962-7506 

 
                                                                                                                                                                         

“Building Partnerships – Building Communities” 

 
May 7, 2024 
 
Mardee Lake Inc.,  
% Linda Lewington 
115 Malibu Road SW 
Calgary, AB, T2V 1X5 
Llewington18@gmail.com 
 
 
RE:  Lewington Rezone & Comprehensive Plan Amendment, CP-24-00001 Transmittal of Comments 
 
Dear applicants, 
 
The preliminary consult and preliminary comment period for the Lewington Rezone & Comprehensive Plan 
Amendment, CP-24-00001 ended on April 26, 2024 and was extended to May 3, 2024 due to website technical 
difficulties.    Community Development Services has received the following comments so far: 
 

• March 12, 2024  Washington State Department of Natural Resources 
• March 23, 2024  Karl Flaccus  
• March 14, 2024  Washington Department of Fish and Wildlife 
• March 11, 2024  Washington State Department of Transportation Aviation 
• March 21, 2024  Conservation Northwest 
• March 18, 2024  Colville Confederated Tribe 
• March 15, 2024  Washington State Department of Transportation  

 
• April 26, 2024   Rex Gentry  
• April 27, 2024  Conservation Northwest 
• April 25, 2024  Karl Flaccus  
• April 25, 2024  Kittitas County Public Health 
• April 11, 2024   Snoqualmie Tribe 
• April 16, 2024   Washington State Department of Transportation Aviation 

 
 
Please provide any responses to the received comments by 5:00 pm on May 21, 2024 so that staff can incorporate 
and consider any of your responses into the staff report for the public hearing.   
 
If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact me at (509) 962-7065, or by e-mail at 
jamey.ayling@co.kittitas.wa.us.  
 
 
Best regards,   
 
 
Jamey Ayling 
Planning Manager 
 
Enclosed:  Comments listed above  
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